
 
PROPOSED ORDER OF THE STATE OF WISCONSIN 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ADOPTING RULES 

 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation proposes an order to amend TRANS 
200.06(7)(b)3.a., relating to the erection of signs on public highways. 

 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to ss. 86.195 and 86.195(2)(a) Stats., 

interpreting ss 86.195 and 86.196 Stats., the Department of Transportation will hold a 

public hearing on the 22nd day of October, 2012, at the Hill Farms State Transportation 

Building, the Eau Claire room, Room 515, 4802 Sheboygan Avenue, Madison, WI, at 9:00 

a.m., to consider the amendment of ch. Trans 200, Wisconsin Administrative Code, 

relating to the erection of signs on public highways. 

 This hearing is held in an accessible facility.  If you have special needs or 

circumstances that may make communication or accessibility difficult at the hearing, 

please call John Noll at (608) 266-0318 with specific information on your request at least 

10 days before the date of the scheduled hearing.  Accommodations such as interpreters, 

English translators, or materials in alternative format will, to the fullest extent possible, be 

made available upon a request from a person with a disability to accommodate your 

needs. 

 A copy of the rule may be obtained upon request from John Noll, SIS/TODS 

Program Coordinator, Bureau of Traffic Operations, Traffic Engineering Section, Traffic 

Design Unit, Room 501, P. O. Box 7986, Madison, WI  53707-7986.  You may also 

contact Mr. Noll by phone at (608) 266-0318, or via e-mail:  john.noll@dot.wi.gov.   Copies 

will also be available at the hearing. 
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